
Invitation to Tender  
Supply and Installation of Water Meters for the Reservoirs across the British 

Virgin Islands   

RFP Number: RDA/ITT/2024/004/ICB 

Background: 
The water supply within the BVI has been a challenging 
resource to manage for a considerable period of time. 
For years the Water and Sewage department has run at 
a deficit, with Government subsidizing the production of 
water.  Metering and demand management are not well 
developed which results in a reactive response to water 
supply issues.  This tender is seen as the first in a series 
of planned investments in the BVI water infrastructure 
that will deliver a sustainable, modern water network 
capable of supporting future growth of the economy. 

The RDA now invites suitable firms to submit tenders in 
accordance with the requirements for the supply and 
installation of water meters for the reservoirs across the 
British Virgin Islands.  

The Procurement method will be conducted through the 
International Competitive Bidding (ICB) process. 

The full Invitation to Tender document can be obtained 
by sending a request to the Procurement Unit at: 
procurement@bvirecovery.vg  

Subject: RDA/ITT/2024/004/ICB – Supply and Installation 
of Water Meters for the Reservoirs across the British 
Virgin Islands  

Tender submission deadline:  
Friday 21st June 2024 at 10:00AM 

Disclaimer: 
The RDA does not bind itself to accept the lowest priced 
or any other submission. The Agency reserves the right 
to cancel the present notice in its entirety or partially 
without defraying and cost incurred by any firm in 
submitting their proposal.
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